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June 1, 2023 

 

 

RE: Amended Notice of WSAB Draft P.U.C. §8389 Recommendations 

To: Wildfire Safety Advisory Board Stakeholders 

This letter is the amended official announcement for the draft Public 
Utilities Code (P.U.C.) Section 8389 Recommendations from the 
California Wildfire Safety Advisory Board (Board or WSAB). The details 
are as follows: 

1) the draft Recommendations to Office of Energy Infrastructure 
Safety on Additional Wildfire Mitigation Plan Requirements and 
Performance Metrics and Safety Culture Assessment (Draft 
Recommendations) is available on the E-Filing docket 2024-
WSAB-WMP-GPSCA;  

2) stakeholders must submit comments on the Draft 
Recommendations by June 7, 2023; and 

3) comments will also be accepted during the upcoming Board 
meeting on June 13, 2023 at 10:00 am (Note – details on how to 
submit comments during the meeting will be in the notice and 
agenda for the meeting, which will be posted later). 

 

Sincerely,   

 

Jonathan Frost, WSAB Advisor 

 

 

 
 

 

  

MARCIE EDWARDS 
Chair 

DIANE FELLMAN 
Vice Chair 

RALPH ARMSTRONG, JR. 

JESSICA BLOCK 

JOHN MADER 

CHRISTOPHER PORTER 

ALEXANDRA SYPHARD 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

California Public Utilities 
Commission 

Attn: Wildfire Safety 
Advisory Board Staff 

300 Capital Mall, 5th Fl. 
Sacramento, CA  95814 

wildfiresafetyadvisoryboard
@cpuc.ca.gov   

www.cpuc.ca.gov/wsab 
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